
September is FEMA National Preparedness Month 
September 11th is Maine First Responder Day 

“Honoring the Past and Preparing for the Future” 

 

Saturday, September 11, 2021         
9:00 am to 3:00 pm 

 

Come visit us at the 
Cross Insurance Center Ballroom 

157 Main St, Bangor, ME 
Sponsored by the 
County Emergency Management Agencies of  
Hancock, Penobscot, Piscataquis, Waldo and Washington 

Are You Ready for a Disaster! 
 

Lots of great information for 
Individuals, Families and 
Businesses on how to be 
better prepared for major 

emergencies and disasters. 
 

Free to the Public! 
 

Free Parking at the Casino 
Garage and behind the  

Cross Insurance Center! 
 

Door Prizes! 
 

9-11 Memorial Service  
at 1:00 pm 

 
 
 


